
 
 

 

 

 
June 29, 2017 

 

 

The Honorable 



 

 

2 

applaud this common sense approach for correcting an oversight in the original authorizing statute and creating 

continuity for insurance representation on FSOC. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this issue.  We look forward to working with you on other matters before the 

Banking Committee in the 115
th
 Congress. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     

 

 

Theodore K. Nickel      Julie Mix McPeak 


